
Oregon State University SSDP is in support of this bill. 
 
Thousands of individuals still have criminal offenses on their record relating to cannabis 
laws prior to legalization who would not be convicted of those crimes today.  The 
expungement of these cannabis-related crimes on individuals' records and investment 
into support of communities disproportionately hurt by cannabis laws begins to provide 
reparations for the decades of damage these laws have created. HB 3112 would 
demonstrate commitment to restoring rights to the citizens who have had them removed 
under laws which have since seen reform. 
 
 

 


